



# 3-16-20

## COVID-19 Update 1

**March 16, 1PM**

### **Troop Travel**

For travel with girls scheduled within the next 60 days (until mid-May), we strongly recommend that you examine each scheduled trip and determine, on a case-by-case basis, if the trip should be cancelled or rescheduled. Please monitor daily the updates the CDC (**domestic** and **international** travel), U.S. Department of State, and state/local authorities are providing. For any trip that does proceed, take every suggested precaution recommended by the CDC and U.S. Department of State in conjunction with all of the Travel/Trip guidelines in **Safety Activity Checkpoints**. Please note that girls traveling to any international location identified by the U.S. Department of State as “Level 4 – Do Not Travel” is never allowed. New in this situation is that if there is any girl travel scheduled in the next 60 days (until mid-May) to a U.S. Department of State Level 3 location due to COVID-19 risk, the trip should immediately be canceled or re-routed.